
Dear Supervisors, 

 

 

One thing that has recently come to my attention and that I am Extremely disturbed by, is”No fencing that block 

views are allowed in newly permitted plantings. We want to maintain our pastoral vista and open feel of the region”. 

This just shows how out of touch you all are to what it is like to be surrounded by “grows”. The fences are the only 

thing that allows me to have some sort of privacy. You try living next to grows less then 100’ from your property line 

with people out “farming” at all hours.  

 

Let us vote, not you, on any changes in the cannabis ordnance. 

 

Sincerely  

Virginia White 

 


